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  AJS Cir No. 26/AY2022-23/December                                                                      9th December 2022 

 
Subject: Winter Break Holiday Information 

 
Dear Valued Parent,  
 
Greetings from Al Ain Juniors School!  
 
We hope that you are keeping well and are in good health. Previous weeks have been short with 
end of term exams and at the same time eventful too. Our 51st UAE National Day events have once 
again demonstrated the incredible strength of our very special community. Students and Staff have 
produced inspiring works of art and have expressed their love and pride for UAE. Some other events 
like Blinkfair, AJS Annual Sports Day, Mother’s Day, Coffee Evening and Imtinan have provided 
opportunities for students to showcase their talents and skills and for parents to partnership with 
school. We would like to express our thanks to parents for the continued support and cooperation. 
 
As we now move into the long-waited Winter Break, Kindly note the following important 
information:  
 

 WINTER BREAK SCHEDULE FOR STUDENTS 
 

 

 

 SCHOOL OFFICE DURING WINTER VACATION 
 

Date Day Timings 

12th to 15th December 2022 Monday to Thursday 10:30 am to 1:30 p.m 

16th December 2022 Friday 9:00 a.m to 11:30 a.m 

 
For urgent enquiries during the winter vacation, Parent may contact Focal Point Management 
Consultancy (FPMC). 
 

 FPMC  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Phone: 03 - 7648113  

 Location: https://goo.gl/maps/sg8Ls3LwjRc6mm5x5 
 
 

Holiday or Vacation 
for Students 

Last working day for 
students 

Holiday Break Dates School reopening 
day 

Winter Vacation 
Friday                           

9th December 2022 
12th to 30th 

December 2022 
Monday                     

2nd January 2023 

Date Day Timings 

19th to 23rd December 2022 
Monday to Thursday 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Friday 9:00 am to 11:00 am 

https://goo.gl/maps/sg8Ls3LwjRc6mm5x5
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 School Fees – We highly commend the parents who kept their fee payment record up to 
date and have paid all their dues on time.  
 

 Parents of the students with Fee Dues are requested to clear before 16th 
December 2022 (Friday) to avoid the following consequences:  

 Term 1 report card will not be issued.  
 Tuition Services will be suspended till the outstanding amount is paid 

in full from 10th January 2022 (Tuesday).    
- PLEASE IGNORE IF ALREADY PAID. 
 

 Modes of Payment: Those who are still having fee dues, kindly pay and clear all dues 
through the following methods. 
 
On-site transaction and online payments are accepted through the parent portal Zenda. 
Detailed information about the App is available on the school website:            
http://www.alainjuniors.com/online-fee-payment 
              

 HOLIDAY ASSIGNMENT 
 

Holiday Assignments to develop independent learning and enhance study skills have been 
assigned to all the grades so that their vacation can be a mixed experience with fun of 
investigative, exploring, researching and studies. We request the parent to supervise and 
motivate children to complete the assigned tasks. 

 
Finally, we would like to wish all our families, a joyous winter break and we look forward to 
welcoming students back to school in the New Year on 2nd January 2023. 

  
Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!!!  

 
Best Wishes, 
  
- AJS Administration 

http://www.alainjuniors.com/online-fee-payment

